
Welcome back to a new academic year at St. James. We have been delighted to welcome
the children back to school and we hope they have had an enjoyable and settled start with
their new teachers.
We started off the term with ‘Inflatables Day’, where our pupils were able to play with their
new classmates on bouncy castles. It was wonderful to see the children in school, enjoying
themselves, and building relationships with their peers. ‘Inflatables Day’ is only one of our
events planned this year to encourage children to come to school and improve attendance.
Watch this space for the next planned event!

We also give a huge welcome to our new members of staff in school. Starting with us are Miss
Costello (CL10), Miss Mohamed (CL4), and MR Mitchell (CL6). I’m sure you help us all make
them feel welcome to the St James family.

We will be holding our ‘Meet the Teacher’ events from the week beginning 16th September.
This will be your opportunity to meet your child’s new teacher and see the classroom they
will be learning in this year. It will also give the teacher a chance to explain any school
systems, class procedures and events that will take place this year.

A Microsoft Form will be sent out next week for you to book your place on one of two sessions
- you only need to book one day. Don’t worry if you cannot make the event, a parent leaflet
will be made available with important information and, as always, teachers are available to
speak to parents via the school office or at the end of the day.
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"With God, there is no limit to what you can do. There is no obstacle you can't overcome. Through Him all things are possible."
(Matthew 19:26) 



We are delighted to see so many of our children in the
correct school uniform this week. It was so
encouraging to see them come back to school in fresh
uniforms with an eager attitude to learn.
It was also great to see so many children in the correct
PE kit during Inflatable Day. Please remember that PE
kits can stay in school so that it is always ready for PE
lessons and any unexpected sports activities. 
Jewellery should not be worn by children in school.
If children do wear earrings, they must be studs
and not loops. This is to keep them safe when
moving around school. No child should be wearing
rings or necklaces in school. 

"With God, there is no limit to what you can do. There is no obstacle you can't overcome. Through Him all things are possible."
(Matthew 19:26) 

REMINDERS
CLASS LIST

Nursery - Mrs Finch
Class 1 - Mrs Whitton
Class 2 - Mrs Pilling
Class 3 - Miss Jama
Class 4 - Miss Mohamed
Class 5 - Mrs Parkinson
Class 6 - Mr Mitchell
Class 7 - Miss Symonds
Class 8 - Miss Thomas
Class 9 - Miss Costello
Class 10 - Mr Hannon
Class 11 - Miss Collins
Class 12 - Miss Craven

DINNER & SNACK MONEY
Dinner money and snack have increased in price.
For 2024/2025:

Dinner money - £12.75 per week
Snack - £2.30 per week. This needs to be paid by
the Friday before.
Breakfast club - £10.00 per week (unchanged).
This needs to be paid by the Friday before

Parents have the option to pay for the week, half
term, full term, or year.

UNIFORM

THINGS COMING UP
IN SEPTEMBER

WB 16th Sept - ‘Meet the
Teacher’. Booking forms are to
be sent on Monday 
Thurs 26th Sept - ‘Dress Like A
Rockstar Day’ to coincide with
Rock Kidz visit - £1 donation. 




